JUN 23 1952

Docket Nos. 50-321 and 50-366
License Nos. DPR-57 and NPF-5

Georgia Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. G. Hairston IIl
Senior Vice President-
Nuclear Operations

P.O. Box 1295

Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NCTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION XEPORT NOS., 50-321/92-12 ANC 50-366/92-12)

This refers to the inspection conducted by L. Wert of this cof“‘ce
on April 19 - May 30, 19%2. The inspection included a review of
activities authorized for your Hatch facility. At the conclusion
of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members
of your staff identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report.
Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews
with personnel, and cobservation of activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspection, certain of your activities
appeared to be in violation of NRC requirements, as specified in
the enclosed Notice of Violation (Notice). In addition, the
enclosed Inspection Report identifies activities that violated NRC
requirements that will not be subject to enforcement action,
because the licensee'’s efforta in identifying and/or correcting the
violation meet the criteria specified in Section VII.B. of the
Enforcement ¥:licy. =

You are reguired to respoand to this letter and shculd follow the
instructions specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your

response. In your response, you should document the specific
actions taken and any additional actions you plan to prevent
recurrence. After reviewing your response to this Notice,

including your proposed corrective actions and the results of
future inspections, the NRC will determine whether further NR™
enforcement action is necessary to ensure compliance with NRC
regulatory requirements.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC’'s "Rules of Practice,"

a copy of this letter and its enclosures will be placed in the NkC
Public Document Room.
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JUN 23 1992

Georgia Power Company

The responsee dirvected by this letter and the enclosed Notice are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management
and Budgel as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub.
L. No, 96.511.

Should ycu have any questions concerning this letter, please
contact use.

Sincerely,

(l‘uh..(j At{" VLL»J [‘. 4?. _/} £ /l}-/&id['

Alan R. Herdt, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation
2. NRC Inspection Report






Georgia Power Company o

Chairman

Appling County Commissioners
County Courthouse

Baxley, GA 31513

Ernie Toupin
Program Director of

Power Production
Oglethorpe Power Corporation
2100 E. Exchange Place
Tucker, GA 30085-1349

Charles A. Patrizia, Esqg.

Paul, Hastings, Janofsky & Walker
12th Floor

1050 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Washington, D. C. 20036

bce w/encl:

K. N. Jabbour, NRR

A. R. Herdt, RII

P. H. Skinner, RII
Document Control Desk

NRC Resident Inspector

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Route 1, Box 725
Baxley, GA 31813
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